
Comparing Governments 

RESEARCH TASK 
 

 

 

 

1979 – Conservative - Thatcher 

1997 – Labour – Blair 

2010 – Conservative-led Coalition – Cameron 

2017 – Conservative minority government – May 

2019 - Conservative– Johnson 

2022 – Conservative – Truss 

2022- Conservative – Sunak  

2024 – Labour - Starmer 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  



First Thatcher Ministry - https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/First_Thatcher_ministry 

How was the government formed?  What were the significant reasons that led to the 
people voting in this way? 

 

 

 

 

 

What were the voting results, which parties gained and lost? What majority did the 
government have? 

 

 

 

 

 

Who were the key ministers in the government? 

 

 

 

 

 

What changes happened during re-shuffles? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/First_Thatcher_ministry


What challenges did the government face? 

 

 

 

 

 

What significant events took place or legislation was passed by this parliament? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

How strong was the government during this parliament? 

Weak                     Strong 

When was the next election called?  What were the reasons? Did the government gain or 
lose seats? 

 

 

 

 

  



First Blair Ministry - https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Blair_ministry#First_Blair_ministry  

How was the government formed?  What were the significant reasons that led to the 
people voting in this way? 

 

 

 

 

 

What were the voting results, which parties gained and lost? What majority did the 
government have? 

 

 

 

 

 

Who were the key ministers in the government? 

 

 

 

 

 

What changes happened during re-shuffles? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Blair_ministry#First_Blair_ministry


What challenges did the government face? 

 

 

 

 

 

What significant events took place or notable legislation that was passed by this 
parliament? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

How strong was the government during this parliament? 

Weak                     Strong 

When was the next election called?  What were the reasons? Did the government gain or 
lose seats? 

 

 

 

 

  



Cameron/Clegg Coalition Ministry - 
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Cameron%E2%80%93Clegg_coalition  

How was the government formed?  What were the significant reasons that led to the 
people voting in this way? 

 

 

 

 

 

What were the voting results, which parties gained and lost? What majority did the 
government have? 

 

 

 

 

 

Who were the key ministers in the government? 

 

 

 

 

 

What changes happened during re-shuffles? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Cameron%E2%80%93Clegg_coalition


What challenges did the government face? 

 

 

 

 

 

What significant events took place or notable legislation that was passed by this 
parliament? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

How strong was the government during this parliament? 

Weak                     Strong 

When was the next election called?  What were the reasons? Did the government gain or 
lose seats? 

 

 

 

 

  



May’s First and Second Ministry – 
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/First_May_ministry 

https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Second_May_ministry 
 

How was the government formed?  What were the significant reasons that led to the 
people voting in this way? Comment on both ministries.  

 

 

 

 

 

What were the voting results, which parties gained and lost? What majority did the 
government have? 

 

 

 

 

 

Who were the key ministers in the government? 

 

 

 

 

 

What changes happened during re-shuffles? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/First_May_ministry
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Second_May_ministry


What challenges did the government face? 

 

 

 

 

 

What significant events took place or notable legislation that was passed by this 
parliament? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

How strong was the government during this parliament? 

Weak                     Strong 

When was the next election called?  What were the reasons? Did the government gain or 
lose seats? 

 

 

 

J 
  



Johnsons’s First and Second Ministry – 
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/First_Johnson_ministry 

https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Second_Johnson_ministry 
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/2021_British_cabinet_reshuffle  

 

How was the government formed?  What were the significant reasons that led to the 
people voting in this way? Comment on both ministries.  

 

 

 

 

 

What were the voting results, which parties gained/lost? What majority did the 
government have? 

 

 

 

 

 

Who were the key ministers in the government? 

 

 

 

 

 

What changes happened during re-shuffles? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/First_Johnson_ministry
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Second_Johnson_ministry
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/2021_British_cabinet_reshuffle


 

What challenges did the government face? 

 

 

 

 

 

What significant events took place or notable legislation that was passed by this 
parliament? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

How strong was the government during this parliament? 

Weak                     Strong 

When was the next election called?  What were the reasons? Did the government gain or 
lose seats? 

 

 

 

 

  



Truss’s First Ministry 
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Truss_ministry#:~:text=The%20Truss%20ministry%20was%20for

med,since%20Winston%20Churchill%20in%201952.  
 

How was the government formed?  What were the significant reasons that led to the 
people voting in this way? Comment on both ministries.  

 

 

 

 

 

What were the voting results, which parties gained/lost? What majority did the 
government have? 

 

 

 

 

 

Who were the key ministers in the government? 

 

 

 

 

 

What changes happened during re-shuffles? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Truss_ministry#:~:text=The%20Truss%20ministry%20was%20formed,since%20Winston%20Churchill%20in%201952
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Truss_ministry#:~:text=The%20Truss%20ministry%20was%20formed,since%20Winston%20Churchill%20in%201952


 

What challenges did the government face? 

 

 

 

 

 

What significant events took place or notable legislation that was passed by this 
parliament? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

How strong was the government during this parliament? 

Weak                     Strong 

When was the next election called?  What were the reasons? Did the government gain or 
lose seats? 

 

 

 

 

  



Sunak’s First Ministry 
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Sunak_ministry  

How was the government formed?  What were the significant reasons that led to the 
people voting in this way? Comment on both ministries.  

 

 

 

 

 

What were the voting results, which parties gained/lost? What majority did the 
government have? 

 

 

 

 

 

Who were the key ministers in the government? 

 

 

 

 

 

What changes happened during re-shuffles? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Sunak_ministry


What challenges did the government face? 

 

 

 

 

 

What significant events took place or notable legislation that was passed by this 
parliament? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

How strong was the government during this parliament? 

Weak                     Strong 

When was the next election called?  What were the reasons? Did the government gain or 
lose seats? 

 

 

 

 

  



Starmer’s First Ministry 
Premiership of Keir Starmer - Wikipedia 

How was the government formed?  What were the significant reasons that led to the 
people voting in this way? Comment on both ministries.  

 

 

 

 

 

What were the voting results, which parties gained/lost? What majority did the 
government have? 

 

 

 

 

 

Who were the key ministers in the government? 

 

 

 

 

 

What changes happened during re-shuffles? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Premiership_of_Keir_Starmer


What challenges did the government face? 

 

 

 

 

 

What significant events took place or notable legislation that was passed by this 
parliament? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

How strong was the government during this parliament? 

Weak                     Strong 

When was the next election called?  What were the reasons? Did the government gain or 
lose seats? 

 

 

 

 

  



Compare and Contrast two governments 

Compare = look for similarities between two governments, such as similar majority, landslide 
wins, strong/weak governments, leaders, ministers of note, economy, policies, manifestos, 
legislation introduced etc. 

Contrast = look for differences between two governments, such as the items suggested above. 

Thatcher’s 1979 Government vs Blair’s 1997 Government 

Comparisons Contrasts 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



Compare and Contrast two governments 

Compare = look for similarities between two governments, such as similar majority, landslide 
wins, strong/weak governments, leaders, ministers of note, economy, policies, manifestos, 
legislation introduced etc. 

Contrast = look for differences between two governments, such as the items suggested above. 

Cameron’s 2010 Coalition Government vs May’s 2017 Minority-Government 

Comparisons Contrasts 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 


